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26 August 2022 
 
 
Dear Emre, 
 
Thank you for your application for your research project, Can we get more youngsters to study IT by 
engaging them with Raspberry Pi modules?, received by the Research Ethics Approvals Committee 
and for your responses to feedback from REAC members. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your human research ethics application has been approved. 
 
As you continue with your research, please refer to the EIT Code of Research Ethics. As a reminder, if 
your proposal changes in any significant way, you must inform the Committee.  Please quote the 
above reference number on all correspondence to the Committee.  Please send all correspondence to 
REACapprovals@eit.ac.nz. 
  
The Committee wishes you well for the project. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Megan Allardice 
Research Operations Manager 
p.p. REAC 
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